
From: 
 

Sent on: Friday, February 14, 2025 3:03:22 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@melton.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Proposed Taxi Fare changes 

    

 

not sure how customers will react but it feels a long time since we had a rise 

 

when will we need to get the meters changed if it is implemented? 

 

will Jason come to us or do we all need to go to Nottingham 

 


